14th October 2022

Dahl Class ‘Fluffy Cat’ has had a lovely couple of mini breaks with Betsy and Maisie. She has been to an apple fair and swimming!                                
Dahl Class have had yet another couple of busy weeks. In Maths we have looked at greater than, less than and equal to, as well as part-whole models and number bonds to 10.
In English, we have finished ‘The Jolly Postman’ and have written book reviews giving our opinions on the book. Everyone seems to have enjoyed it and have produced some super work based on it.
Science has invaded the children’s senses yet again. Over the last couple of weeks, we have guessed sounds we have heard but the highlight was the taste test. It was unanimous that no one liked the salty taste but sweet and sour were quite evenly split. The facial expressions were fantastic!
In Geography, we included a little history. We looked at the whole of England, Kent and where Frittenden is on the map. We also found some interesting facts about our little village.
Next week are our parent-teacher consultations. I am looking forward to sharing your child’s progress. 
If you haven’t already signed up, there are a few slots left.
This week has been busy. We went for a lovely walk on Thursday where we shared stories and thoughts about what makes us happy. I heard all about theatre trips, meals out and various playdates. We were so lucky the weather stayed fine and we were all able to have a wonderful afternoon.
We also took part in our annual Harvest Festival. Despite a slight technical hitch, the service was a success and the children all performed brilliantly!

Well done to all the children who have handed in homework regularly.  I am really impressed.
There are 28 children in Dahl Class and the adults are really trying to make the class more independent and responsible for their own belongings. We do not check bags regularly so if there are important things to be given in, please remind your child or have them carry it in. Thank you.

Upcoming Events and Dates
 Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th – Parent consultations
Thursday 20th – Last day of term
Tuesday 1st November – Term 2 starts
Polite Reminder- PE kits need to be in school. Several members of class still do not have a kit in school regularly. 
Please continue reading with your child at home. From this week they will be bringing their Monster Phonics book, a closely aligned with their band ‘reading for pleasure’ book and a library book. It is important that reading books are in school every day.
Thank you all for your continued support.
Shepherding our School Community to Enrich God’s World and Flourish

